
Office of the Selectmen
TOWN OF GREENVILLE NH

P.O. Box 343

Greenville, NH 03048-0343

Phone: (603) 878-2084

Joint Loss Management Meeting

November 6, 2015

9:00 a.m.
MINUTES
The meeting was opened at 9:00 a.m.

In attendance:   Thomas Plourde, Road Agent, Ed White, Emergency Management Director, Gerry Curran, Water & Sewer Operations Manager, Officer C. J. Rousseau/TGPD and Town Administrator Kelley Collins

1. Review and accept minutes from October 7, 2015 meeting
Ed White made a motion to accept the minutes of the October 7, 2015 meeting.   Tom Plourde seconded.  Motion passed with 4 yes and 1 abstention (Officer Rousseau was not at our last meeting)
2. Review and discuss NH Department of Labor’s Inspection Report

The Committee reviewed the information from the Department of Labor.   Some items have been addressed.    The Town Administrator will write and request an extension on any items that we cannot complete by November 20th.

3. Review and discuss 2015 Worker’s Comp Claim(s)

The Committee reviewed the (1) WC Claim from 2015.   There was discussion regarding whether there was any kind of safety equipment or training that might have prevented this injury.    

4. Review and discuss “draft” Greenville Safety Manual

The Town Administrator has been working on the “draft” Safety Manual and is hoping to have the draft ready for the Committee at their next meeting on December 3, 2015.
5. Set date for next meeting with goals

The next meeting is set for December 3, 2015 at 4:00 p.m. in the meeting room and we will reach out to someone from the Library to attend.

Submitted by:   Kelley Collins/Town Administrator
Approved at 03/02/2016 JLMC Meeting


